C% GIRL SCOUTS OF THE PHILIPPINES
/) CAVITE GIRL SCOUT COUNCIL
MLDS Building, Saluysoy Road,
Brgy. San Agustin, Trece Martires City, Cavite
Tel. No. (046) 435-7283 email add: gsp_cavite@yahoo.com

September 28, 2016 voierment of ECugston

CHERRYLOU D. DE MESA
Officer-In-Charge

Office of the Schools Division Superintendent
DepEd- Province of Cavite

Dear Ma’am:
Greetings!

Cavite Girl Scout Council wishes to inform you that we are having the Patrol Leaders’
Training (PLT) for municipalities who was not able to have it last school year on a Saturday.
This is a one-day voluntary training for Junior Girl Scout Patrol Leaders to enhance their
knowledge and skills in handling their patrols regarding scouting. Arrival is 7:00 A.M.,
program start at 8:00 A.M. until 4:00 P.M.

PLT for August to October 2016 will be done on the following dates and venues:

Municipality Date Venue

Kawit October 1, 2016 venue will be announced later
Maragondon October 8, 2016 venue will be announced later
Naic October 15, 2016 venue will be announced later
Trece Martires City March 25, 2017 venue will be announced later

Registration fee is P100.00 per Junior Scout to cover badges, materials and other expenses.
Participants are advised to bring packed lunch, snacks, water and extra t-shirts. Attire for this
training is girls: camp uniform (white t-shirt with logo & Bermuda shorts); Adult; Adult Polo
and pants.

In this connection, may we request from your good office the participation twenty of (20) or
more registered Junior Girl Scouts, four (4) Troop Leaders (teachers) per school, the Key
Administrator and the following District Field Advisers (DFA’s) of the said municipalities to
attend in their date of event:




Name Municipality

Regine Cataroja Ternate

Ma. Ave D. Garlan Kawit

Janice Magpili Naic

Leslie M. Mercado Naic

Lilian M. Inguanzo Maragondon
Neilyn D. Diendo Trece Martires City

The GSP Key Admin/DFAs are advised to send the number and names of participants to the
Division Office for the Travel Order the soonest possible time and please secure Parent’s
Consent for the said event.

Participants per school are advised to be ready with their 2-minutes cheer and 3-5 minutes
dance number.

We’re hoping for your kind consideration and usual support to the Girl Scout Movement in
Cavite.

Thank you very much.

Very truly yours,

GERTRUDES R. DADAL

Cofincil Executive

Approved:

Officer-In-Charge
Office of the Schools Division Superintendent
DepEd- Province of Cavite




